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2713 Quadra Street Revitalization - Transportation Management Plan 
 
Suggested Parking Mitigation and Active Transportation idea for the clientele of Victoria Academy of 
Ballet (VAB). 
 
Peak Periods of Clientele Pick-up/Drop-off: 
Saturdays: 9:00am-12:00pm 
Wednesdays: 4:00-6:30pm 
 
Existing Parking: 
-Use the 7 parking stalls on the proposed development plans designated as “Drop off” spots only (3-
minute maximum) 
 
Parking lot Greeters: 
-Utilize Senior students as volunteer “greeters” in the parking lot during peak period of drop-offs for 
younger children. The “greeter” would bring the child from the parent’s car to the supervised lobby 
area, eliminating the need for the parent to occupy parking the come into the building. The same 
method could be utilized for pick up. 
 
Carpooling: 
-As a business existing downtown for the last 10 years, our clientele is actively interested in and 
arranges carpooling. VAB is willing to organize a carpooling system to not only reduce traffic congestion 
but also to encourage reduced emissions and promote community building. 
 
Bike Parking: 
-A meeting with the Hillside Quadra Neighbourhood Action Committee in May 2018 revealed a desire 
for more bike parking in Quadra Village. 12 short term bicycle stalls have been included in the 
development plans. 
 
Encouraging Alternative Modes of Transport: 
-In the Traffic Study, overall patron demand showed: 

- 53% of trips are made by carpooling,  
-30% are dropped off 
-14% are by transit 
-2% are made by walking,  
-1 % by bike  

Not a single patron reported to drive to the academy and therefore did not require parking. 
 
Encouragement of Parents to Not Linger 
-As a current practice, VAB encourages parents not to linger in the studio lobby while their child is in 
class. This type of encouragement would continue, bringing an opportunity to share clientele with 
neighbouring businesses as parents run errands, frequent coffee shops, etc. 
 
Sharing or Leasing Parking Spots from Local Businesses 
-Monarch furniture has offered use of their parking lot (for VAB staff and clientele) in hours when their 
business is not operating. This would alleviate parking for weekday evenings from 5:30pm onwards. 




